
Setting aside just 10-15 minutes each night to read with your child can 
make a world of difference. This isn't just about reading words on a 
page; it's a special time that strengthens the bond between you and your 
child. This simple routine can significantly boost their vocabulary, 
improve their ability to concentrate, and help develop a lifelong love of 
reading. Sharing a book together exposes them to new words, different 
worlds, and important ideas, which in turn builds their comprehension 
skills. It's a key part of laying a strong foundation for their success in 
school and beyond. Most importantly, it's a cherished ritual that creates 
lasting memories and shows them that reading is a valuable and 
enjoyable activity. Please ensure that your child brings in their reading 
diary on Wednesday for its routine check, in which we will expect to see 
a comment from an adult about the book.

Newsletter

Welcome Back! Timetable

Reading at home

MONDAYS – Spanish once every fortnight.

TUESDAYS – PE Day. Children to come to school in 
full PE Kits. Bring in homework

WEDNESDAYS – Spelling Test. Reading record 
check.

THURSDAYS – Times Tables Rockstars checked.

FRIDAYS – Fitness. Children to come to school in full 
PE Kit.Mrs.Hunka

As we look ahead, I'm so excited for 
everything we are going to learn and 
achieve together. We'll be explorers, 
mathematicians, scientists, and authors. 
We’ll work on amazing projects, solve 
big problems and create incredible 
things.
I can’t wait to see everybody’s curiosity 
grow and to watch everybody become 
even more amazing versions of 
themselves. Let’s make this a year full of 
learning, friendship and fun!    



Please help us by labelling all of 
your child's belongings, especially 
jumpers, water bottles and 
lunchboxes, so we can make sure 
everything gets returned to its 
owner. Additionally, please ensure 
your child brings their reading 
book and reading diary to school 
every day. We will check the diary 
every Wednesday for your 
signature and comment, as this 
simple routine is a huge help in 
supporting their reading journey.

Classroom Highlights
Upcoming Events

Important RemindersHomework

Welcome to a new school 
year! This half term, we 
will begin to build on the 
work from transition day, 
creating a display about 
us as a class community. 
We will be looking at 
school rules and mission 
statement ,leading into the 
first R.E  topic of ’Creation 
and Covenant’. 

Times Tables Rock 
Stars

Spellings to learn

Reading at home 
daily

Our  class led celebration 
of the word to the whole 
school is on Thursday 2nd

of October.


